School Letter Head

Date
The Honorable John D. Smith
Address
Address
City, State zip code
Dear Senator or Representative:

February is National Career and Technical Education Month.  This year The Pennsylvania Association of Career and Technical Administrators (PACTA) is hosting a Career and Technical Education (CTE) celebration dinner to kick-off the month.  The celebration dinner is being held in conjunction with the Pathways to Career Readness: Education and Workforce Development Symposium scheduled to be held in Hershey from February 9th – 10th, 2016.

As a thank you for supporting career and technical education, the School Name would like to invite you to be our guest at the CTE Celebration Dinner.  A reception at 5 p.m. with dinner to follow at 6 p.m. will be held on February 9th at the Hershey Lodge and Convention Center in Hershey, PA. 

If you are able to be our guest in Hershey on February 9th, please RSVP to School Contact at contact information.  We are looking forward to this Celebration of Career and Technical Education and hope you will be able to join us. 
Sincerely,

Director’s Name
Executive Director


